
eis Sunday November 29, 1964 

A meeting of the Board of Trustees was called on Sunday morning 
November 29, 1964 with all members present. A motion was made 
by Bro. Heintz and seconded by Bro. MacPherson that we give 
$50.00 dollars towards the lighting of the parking lot. Also 
Bro. MacPherson to get a letter off to Mr. Hanley who leases 
the lot, and to express the Pastor and the Boards appreciation 
for the fine way he has treated Highway Tabernacle. 

Charles MacPherson 
Secretary 

Sunday December 13,1964 

A meeting of the Board of Trustees was held on Sunday morning 
December 13th, 1964 with all members present. A motion was 
made by Bro. Heintz and seconded by Bro. Ambrose that $100.00 
dollars be given to the Italian Orphanage in Rome, an offering 
on Thanksgiving morning was to go there. 

A motion by Bro. MacPherson and seconded by Bro. Heintz that 
we give all employees of Highway Tabernacle $15.00 dollars 
each as a Christmas present the same as last year. Also to 
include the Sexton's wife, Betty Roberson and Walter McAnny. 

Charles MacPherson 
Secretary 


